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NEWS RELEASE

NEWS RELEASE:HOMICIDE -4300 BLOCK OF KYLEIGH DR.

Fort Worth, Texas - On Saturday, October 12, 2024, at 10:39 p.m., South Division officers were
dispatched to the 4300 block of Kyleigh Dr. in response to a shooting call. Upon arrival, officers located a
deceased victim lying on the ground in a residential driveway. The suspect involved in the shooting was
also located at the scene and detained by officers.

During the investigation, detectives discovered that several females had been involved in a physical
altercation at the location. The victim approached the residence, at which point the suspect fired
multiple shots, striking the victim at least twice. The suspect and several witnesses are currently being
interviewed. No arrests have been made at this time, as the investigation is ongoing.

The Fort Worth Police Homicide Unit is conducting the investigation. The Tarrant County Medical
Examiner's Office will determine the official cause of death. The victim’s identity will be released once

the next-of-kin has been notified.

Report Number: 240081390
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